
December 15, 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 

The New Year will soon be here and we will be starting the year off by 
continuing to recognize that we are all unique and wonderful individuals.  Our  
next topic, beginning January 7, will be a celebration of My Physical 
Characteristics.  Next month, we will celebrate each student’s uniqueness by 
sharing, My Talents and Interests.   

Listed below are some questions from which your child can choose to answer 
and share with us.  Only information your child is comfortable in sharing 
need be included.  Please do answer the last highlighted phrase:    

How tall am I?  

How much do I weigh?  

What colour is my hair?  My eyes?  

Do I have any missing teeth? 

What is my shoe size? 

Do I have a birthmark? 

Who do I look like in my family? Why? 

What did I look like when I was a baby? 

How have my looks changed since I was a baby? 

The best part of me is…because… 

It has been very nice to see the students starting to do more of the writing 
and drawing on their posters.  Your assistance with guiding your son or 
daughter to draw pictures, glue on photos, and/or write basic words is 
appreciated.  Thank you! 

Sincerely, 
Kim Boraas 
Patti Beloglowka 
Trena Threndyle 


